
 Supply List 2023-2024 

 
 
 

Dear Parents, Grandparents, and Guardians, 
      
It is very exciting to write this letter to you because I will be your first grade student's teacher for 
the 2023-2024 school year. Last year I fell in love with Terry, the schools, and students in my first 
year of teaching in Terry.  
     I would like to share a supply list that may help you with your shopping for school items. 
 

• back pack 

• PE shoes 

• 2 spiral notebooks 

• 2 file folders with pockets 

• no. 2 pencils (about 6 or more) 

• eraser 

• bottle of glue, ex. Elmer's/  glue sticks 4-5 

• colored pencils 

• markers (pack of 8-12) 

• crayons 

• may bring a small pencil sharpener 

• paint shirt with name on it 

• box of crackers for snack time (no chips, cookies. Healthy snack-fruit, fruit bar, real fruit 
snacks, gold fish, teddy grahams, NO PEANUT ITEMS!) 

• you may send a treat for your student's birthday (save their huge celebration for home and 
with family/friends) 

• summer birthdays we will celebrate half way through the school year 

• any questions, please contact me:1-406-974-2169 or rondai@terryschools.com 
 
Thank you very much and I look forward to working with your students and getting to know you. 
Sincerely, 
Mrs. Ronda Idland 

 

1st Grade 
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